
Re-opening Christ Church Towanda 

These Guidelines for safely opening Christ Church have been presented to Bishop 
Kevin and approved. 
 

1. We will be re-opening for Sunday services on July 12th at 10:00 a.m. There 

will be no other weekly services offered at this time. 

2. The option to watch on YouTube will continue to be offered. This will not 

be live streamed but will become available on Sunday afternoon/evening. 

3. There will be signage at entrances on how to enter with masks and safe 

distancing.  Disposable masks and hand sanitizer will be available to all. 

4. Once inside, signage and ushers will guide congregants to socially distant 

seating. The plan at this time is to seat people every third pew. Families may 

be seated together. 

5. Pledges/donations will be accepted by mail or can be placed in a plate at the 

back of the church. 

6. Hymn singing should be done softly while continuing to wear a mask. 

7. Members should remain in their pews during the peace. 

8. Communion will be spiritual under the guidance of Mother Mo. 

9. There will be no coffee hours or time of socialization by parishioners in the 

church building at this time. 

10. The church will be thoroughly cleaned between each service. 

11. Guidelines of re-opening of the building will be reviewed with outside 

organizations using our facility. 

 


